
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Responsibility and Teamwork 
 

Newsletter – Spring Term 2022 – Friday 10th March 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The unexpected snowfall at the start of the week led to much excitement on Monday morning 
throughout the school.  However, the pupils have been focused on their learning during the week 
and it has been yet another positive and productive week in the life of Sageston CP School. 
 
Website 
 
I am delighted to say that the new school website is finally complete and has been published 
today.  The address has not changed: www.sagestoncpschool.co.uk 
 
I hope that you will find the website useful as all letters sent home and weekly newsletters will be 
published on the website in the ‘Parents’ section.  In addition, there’s information for each class, 
including a termly overview of the topic work being covered.  There is also a school diary which 
will display all the key dates and events happening in school. 
 
INSET Day 
 
Welsh Government have confirmed an additional INSET Day for all schools to take during the 
summer term to support with the implementation of Curriculum for Wales 2022.  We will be taking 
this day on Monday 5th June (the first day of the second half of the summer term) and school will 
be closed to all pupils on this day.   
 
Parents’ Evenings 
 
A reminder that Parents’ Evening meetings will be held during the week beginning Monday 20th 
March.  These meetings are a vital tool for the school to communicate with parents about pupil 
progress.  Therefore, I would strongly encourage all parents to ensure that you have booked in 
with your child’s class teacher for a ten-minute appointment.  During these Parents’ Evening 
appointments, you will also get an opportunity to look at your child’s books and see some of the 
fantastic work they have been doing throughout the year.  We will be operating the same booking 
system to the one we used in the lead up to the last round of Parents’ Evenings in the autumn 
term.  Please contact Mrs Shatford to book an appointment, if you have not already done so.  
Each teacher has a slightly different list of available times and dates, but there should be enough 
crossover that parents with more than one child in the school can see both/all teachers on the 
same evening. 
 
FOSS Easter Prize Bingo Night 
 
After the enormous success of the Prize Bingo Night last year, the FOSS will be holding another 
Bingo Night on Friday 31st March.  It will be held at the Carew Memorial Hall with ‘eyes down’ at 
6.30pm and doors opening at 5.45pm.  There will be 5 lines, 5 houses and a flyer.  The price per 
book will be £5 and the flyer will be an additional £1.  During the event, there will be refreshments, 
hot dogs, cakes and sweet bags to purchase.  There will also be a raffle with the main prize being 
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a hamper of Easter treats.  The hamper is now positioned in the foyer to the school and we would 
be grateful of any donations towards this, please.  
 
Key Dates – February and March 
 
Monday 20th March to 
Thursday 23rd March:  Parents’ Evenings and Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Friday 24th March:   Rearranged World Book Day 
 
Friday 31st March:   Final day of the spring term 
     FOSS Easter Prize Bingo Night 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s 
award and our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these 
pupils and, of course, some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this 
week. 
 
Celebration Assembly – Friday 10th March 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/100323/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update+%2819%29.mp4

